From: system@accelo.com on behaif o
Sent: Maonday, 29 October 2018 4:21 PM
To: O

Subject: Submission Details

Confidentiality Requested: yes
Submitted by a Planner: no
Disclosable Political Donation;

Agreed to false or misleading information statements: yes

Name: _

Email:

Address:

Content:
PLEASE DO NOT ADVERTISE ANY PERSONAL DETAILS

SOUTH CREEK PRECINCT

I wish to submit my objection to the South Creek Precinct - the area is to large between Elizabeth Drive and Bringelly
Road, it should be fairly distributed between the start of the South Creek at Hawkesbury and to the end of the Creek
at Nareffan.

Bringelly private land owners should not be expected to carry the load because you want to alter the South Creek to
hold more volume and provide more green space. Pull back the flood line to 1;100 and work within this area for the
entirety of the South Creek and you will have the majority of support from Private land owners.
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